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I believe that not only should the District Curriculum  for all grades be posted on the 

website...I believe it should include a complete list of District School Library books 

available to students to check out, on site or borrowed for home or classwork.  I also 

feel that it is necessary for those who don't have the internet or access to it, that 

copies of said lists should be available, at no  cost, at the District Office.  I feel that 

rumors and false information is too common, concerning both reading material and 

curriculum, and that parents and students, as well as those deciding on which area to 

move to, have access to that  information, readily available.  The physical and mental 

health of students in Oregon schools is vital for a strong, intelligent population. 


